
Advance notice of early school finish time on Friday 23rd 

May 2025 

As you may already be aware, on Friday 23rd May 2025, Sefton Park will be 

hosting Radio 1’s Big Weekend event. 

We have been informed by Liverpool City Council that this is going to cause a 

considerable amount of disruption, particularly with road closures around Sefton 

Park and with the anticipated numbers of visitors travelling to the event in the 

afternoon. 

Therefore, following careful consideration we have made the decision that 

school will finish early at 12pm (midday) on Friday 23rd May to ensure that 

pupils can get home safely and to minimise disruption. 

Important Notice to All Reception Parents/Carers 

Due to the closure of Greenbank Road on Friday 23rd May,  Reception children will be 

collected at 12.00noon on the playground by the main gate. 

 

 

Thank you to All parents/carers and pupils for the fantastic 

amount of £1957.50 raised for NSPCC Number Day. 
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Headteacher’s 

Award 

Well done to the following pupils who were 

given Headteacher’s Award certificates 

this week. 

 

Maddox T, Yara T, Adrianna Y, James W, 

Noor R, Freya R, Jack W, Harper K, 

Gabriella T, Ted S, Skye D, Bella C,  

Teddy I-G, Evan D, Seb H,  

Edward G-Mc, Savanna G, Violet C, Duane 

T-J, Ayat A, Omar H, Hunter S-L, Dylan C, 

Eliza F, Joseph L, Hugo B, Max D,       

Cassia O’D, Sharvin P, Lucy P, Coalan McG, 

Kiana H, Lenny C, Iris C, Leo S, Raia C, 

Violet M, Noah N, Ethan P, Ayten B,     

Hugo T, Bella M 

 

 

Attendance for week commencing 

28th April   
 

Reception 95.0 % 

Year 1 94.6 % 

Year 2 97.8 %    😊 

Year 3 99.7 %    😊 

Year 4 94.4 % 

Year 5 96.9 % 

Year 6 98.6 %    😊 
 

 

 

There will be NO Orchestra 

NEXT WEEK (TUESDAY 20TH 

MAY). 

 

PREPLINGS CHOIR 

IS ON AS NORMAL! 
 

 

Get your running shoes Primary, we are taking 

part in the North West Cancer Research Fun 

Run on Wednesday 21st May.  

 

All children in Prep will be taking part in the 

Hope Run at school to raise money for 

North West Cancer Research on 

Wednesday 21st May. We would be very 

grateful if you could help your child find 

friends and family to sponsor them and fill 

out the form they have brought home.  

 

Please bring in any money raised on the day 

of the race in a sealed envelope with the 

amount clearly written on the front.  

 

Your child will need to come into school in 

their full school tracksuit on the 21st May. 

Many thanks for your support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Well done to Lucas who has been signed  

for Liverpool FC under 11s 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                            

Summer Term – key dates 

Date Event 

16th – 23rd May Year 2 SATs 

Mon 19th May Class photos 

 

Wed 21st May North West Cancer 

fun run 

26th- 30th May HALF TERM 

 

Monday 2nd June – 

13th June  

Y4 Multiplication 

check  

Tues 3rd June  Y2 trip to Eureka 

 

Tuesday 3rd June Y5/6 Sports’ Day 

 

Wed 4th June Reception trip to 

Croxteth Park 

Wed 4th June Y3/4 Sports’ Day  

 

Fri 13th June Environment Day 

 

9th – 13th June  Year 6 Lakeside 

Week 

9th – 13th June Phonics screening 

 

Wed 18th June Year 1 trip to 

Knowsley Safari Park 

Fri 27th June Sports’ Day Reception 

9am, Y1 1pm, Y2 2pm 

Fri 27th June Year 6 prom arranged 

by parents  

Tues 1st July  Springtime Soiree 

 

Weds 2nd July  Year 7 induction day  

Thurs 3rd July (pm) Primary Speech Day 

Mon 7th July (pm) Year 2 Leavers 

Performance  

Thursday 10th July – 

Evening  

Arts Celebration at 

the  Palm House 

Friday 11th July (am) Year 6 Leavers 

service  

Fri 11th July End of term 12.00 

 

 

 

 

 

Important announcement for Y6 parents 

  

✨ Year 6 Prom – A Night to 

Remember! ✨ 

 

The Year 6 Prom will be here before you 

know it, and we can’t wait to give our 

children a fantastic send-off as they 

celebrate their time in primary school! 

 

📅 Date: Friday, 27th June  

 

🎉 What’s Included? A full party package 

– food, treats, drinks, VIP red carpet, Photo 

Booth, entertainment and plenty of fun! 

 

💷 Cost: £25 per child (all-inclusive) 

 

Let’s make this a special evening for them 

to cherish! If you haven’t secured your 

child’s place yet, please do so as soon as 

possible. 

 

Thank you for your support—we know it’s 

going to be a magical night!  

  

https://www.paypal.com/pool/9bXINurt1

0?sr=ancr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Children had fun on Tuesday’s 

outdoor activities creating lovely 

“Outdoor Art” 
 

Gardening Equipment Need 
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Rugby 

 

Well done to the year 6 rugby boys who 

play for Liverpool Collegiate.  Tom H-S, 

Max S, Daniel K and Wolf B  The boys 

played brilliantly at the recent end of 

season tournament in Wilmslow.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Languagenut National 

Languages Competition 

 

Our pupils are currently doing so well 

in the Languagenut competition. LC 

Prep is currently 3rd out of 100 

schools in the UK, with 4 of our 

pupils in the top 50 out the 10079 

competing. 

 

 

Today is double points day. The 

competition ends next Tuesday 

20th May. 

 

 

There are some super individual 

prizes from Languagenut for the top 

30 point scorers in the UK, so log on 

and start playing. This is a brilliant 

way to practise languages and 

possibly win some prizes as well! 

The competition is optional but it 

would be good to see as many 

children taking part as possible.  

 

Good luck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Macsen 3R for 

receiving Player of the Match trophy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


